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*STAR*

Stanardsville Area Revitalization Program


Town Hall, 19 Celt Rd.
P.O. Box 838


Stanardsville, VA 22973


                           May, 2021 
Dear Stanardsville area neighbor,

Stanardsville Area Revitalization (*STAR*) is a nonprofit community development organization that has worked with the Town of Stanardsville and Greene County since 2003 to revitalize our historic (1794) county seat. We love the Stanardsville area and expect that you do too. *STAR* members strive to fulfill our motto “Restoring its Vitality… Retaining its Charm… Helping its People”.

In partnership with others, we have replaced broken sidewalks and poor lighting on Main Street and created crosswalks. These efforts make walking safer for all of us. We have painted storefronts, restored historic buildings, removed blight, and created mini gardens to make it more charming. We have built a new pavilion to establish a thriving farmers market, and a new entertainment stage awaits the end of pandemic restrictions when we will host concerts and festivals. All these will help achieve our revitalization mission and make our community even more enjoyable for you and visitors.

The next step in our next revitalization phase, includes extending sidewalks along Main Street to the shopping center on the west, avoiding the need to walk in the road, and Greene Pharmacy on the east. We believe this will help those without transportation to reach them for essential needs.
We need to raise $150,000 to match a construction grant from VDOT. The tight construction market has resulted in contractor quotes that are 55% above the costs our engineering consultants had estimated, and the funds generous donors have already contributed.

*STAR* hopes that you will join Roy Dye, our Executive Director, and me to bring new vitality to the Stanardsville community, enhancing business, resident, and visitor experiences. So far, we have raised almost half of this through generous gifts from neighbors. 
Your contribution in any amount will be greatly appreciated by the residents and businesses in the Stanardsville area. Donations of $1,000 and more will be publicized in *STAR* communications. Take advantage of our $8 to $1 match for donations of VDOT and other local friends.
Please send contributions to *STAR* at P.O. Box 838, Stanardsville, VA 22973. If you have questions, please contact Roy by email roydye111@gmail.com or (434) 409-5796, or me at 990-1958 and email dmpamenter@embarqmail.com. Our website is www.stargreene.org.

Thank you for your consideration and thank you for your shared love of the Stanardsville area.
Don Pamenter,

President 
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